
 

 

 

 

 

 
             

Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 

Happy Friday and Happy Lego Day! What a fabulous two days we have had at Legoland and following this up 
with our D/T, Lego enrichment day today.  
 
The children have all worked so hard and have shown a great team spirit when working together and 
encouraging others.  
 
You have made us proud! 
 
As always, our wonderful children represented our school superbly when visiting Legoland, Windsor 
yesterday. We had members of public commenting on how well behaved our children were – we are super 
proud of all of you! 
 
Lego D/T Day 
 
To support the learning from our trip yesterday, the children have been working in their team groups all day 
today. Their task has been to use 1,500 Lego pieces to build their own mythical land with a hybrid creature. 
Look out for photographs on our school Facebook Page later today to see who the winning team group is! 
 
Clubs and Tutoring  
 
The week beginning the 8th of July will be the final week of after-school clubs and tutoring for this term. 
There will, however, be no after-school clubs on Friday 12th of July as this is our Summer Fayre.  
 
We will be sending out letters for clubs in September before we break up for families to sign-up. 
 

Team Points for the end of this week are:          374                         424                           393 

           
Stars of Lego Day!                                                           Attendance 
Team Sapphire: Megan      
Team Ruby: Rylee 
Team Emerald: Daisy  

                                                 
                                                Well done to Class Blake for getting £5 in their attendance fund! 

 
We would like to wish all families a happy and restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday for the 
final three full weeks of term. Can England make it through to the Quarter Finals on Sunday… 
 
Mr Merriman 
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 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Banksy Class Blake Class Wiltshire 

91% 97% 94% 
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